LDF

From: Philip Kemp

Sent: 24 November 2016 18:21

To: LDF

Subject: Warington Borough Council Review

| am writing to you in connection with the above which | understand in the consultation process.

Warrington is a Town and should in my opinion remain as a Town. | cannot relate at to the 'benefits' of
seeking City status.

Warrington does not have the transport infrastructure to cope with the traffic on the roads as it is now
and then adding to this with the totally inappropriate applications for 1200 houses on Peel Hall plus the
Omega site proposal. If housing is so desperately needed why not use the many brown field sites in the
area like those around the Ship Canal rather than use the green field areas of our town.

Warrington is surrounded by Motorways and all it takes is one incident and the local roads get log jammed
pretty quickly especially during the rush hours. Travelling in rush hours is difficult enough as it is without

adding to the problem.

Philip Kemp.





